
Livonia Public Schools
Elementary Programs & District Services

To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent

From: William Green, Director of Elementary Programs & District Services

Date: February 10, 2025

Subject: Early Childhood Center Registration for 2025-2026 Update

I am requesting to be placed on the Curriculum Committee agenda of the Committee 
of the Whole meeting of February 10, 2025, for the purpose of providing an update to 
the Board of Education regarding registration soon taking place at the Livonia Early 
Childhood Center for the 2025-2026 year. Registration dates and enrollment 
projections will be shared. Thank you for the consideration of my request.
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